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We are pleased to announce that we have Paul Rossi on board as a new member of the 

committee at Lanarkshire Badminton Group.  Paul attended our previous two committee 

meetings including our Annual General Meeting (AGM) and I did not take much selling to 

secure his services.  He is Quantity Surveyor by trade and is already supporting in many 

core areas of the group with his in input and expterise: 

 

Group Convenor, Jill Smith added:  

 

‘‘We are thrilled to have someone of Paul’s calibre on board.  He is certainly hitting the 

ground running and has provided us with some fresh thinking in particular areas including 

sponsorship, fundraising and our website.  We look forward having Paul involved in helping 

shape the direction of the group in collaboration with the committee’’ 

 

Paul is a regular badminton player and enthusiast who has previously volunteered at the 

Scottish Open Badminton Championships - good to have him involved. 

 

Welcome aboard Paul!  


